Selectmen’s meeting minutes for 04/02/2024

In attendance: Willie ingraham, Joshua Larrabee, Jeffrey Stevens, lvy Larrabee
Meeting called to order at 6:03pm by Joshua Larrabee

Previous meeting minutes were reviewed. Voted all in favored for approval.
The warrants were reviewed and signed.

Expense Repbrt and Revenue Report reviewed by all Selectmen.

Josh was sworn in, retitling his position as First Selectman, Road Commissioner, Assessor, and
Overseer of the poor per Town Meeting approval.

We received an email from Dave Carlen regarding the culvert at the end of this driveway. He was
requesting this to be reviewed as it seems to be collapsing. Josh said that this was our
responsibility, and the Selectmen would review it.

Jacky Binette, our Assessors Agent, left notes for the Selectmen to review. Several accounts had
miscellaneous corrections. This is in regard to personal property. This included one abatement
request for Pat and Sandra Hayden. Selectmen voted in favor of approving this. '

MRC has sent us a letter notifying us that they are still working to open the Hamden location, noted
as the MWS Facility.

The Town sent out cemetery mowing bid requests. We received the following:

Waldo County Lawn and Order $420.00 Per Mow, twice a month
Ben Osborne $725.00 Per Mow

Pinkscho $550.00 Per Mow, Three Cemeteries
Spalding Land Management $650.00 Per Mow

Joes Lawn Care and Landscaping $2,200 per month for all cemeteries.

The Selectmen voted all in favor of moving forward with Waldo County Lawn and Order for the 2024
season.

Josh spoke Bo Spalding had requested more sand for this upcoming storm. 252 yards was hauled to
him to ensure he had enough, but holding off on ordering salt for now. Selectmen are tryingto make
sure the shed is mostly empty for the summer as the blocks are due to be oited this year.

Josh made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 7:08pm.



